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Carrier Notification
SN91082637

Date: October 1, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Fourth Report and Order
(FCC 01-204) in CC Docket No. 98-147

In accordance with the Fourth Report and Order (FCC 01-204) in CC Docket No. 98-147,
released by the FCC on August 8, 2001, BellSouth has revised its collocation offering to
address the following:

•  Equipment that may be collocated
•  Provision of co-carrier cross connects
•  Allocation of collocation space within its premises

If you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth collocation negotiator.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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